
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY PLAN FOR 

E-RATE 
 
DATE: December 15, 2009 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
Under separate cover the Board of Trustees will be provided with a copy of the District’s 
2009 - 2012 Technology Plan that is required to be in place in order to remain eligible 
for E-Rate funding.    
 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Technology Plan as 
presented. 
 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez,     Tonya Tillman, 
Superintendent     Assistant Superintendent 
       for Business Operations 


